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Don’t forget to complete and return your child’s ‘I can’ to nursery, and share with us their wonderful achievements at home!

Harvest
We are now collecting non-perishable food for our harvest festival.  

All donations will be gifted to The Alice Charity.

Activities
This term we will be enjoying lots of lovely autumnal activities, such as collecting and collaging with leaves and twigs, vegetable printing, pumpkin carving, making scarecrows and lots more!

Dates for your Diary – 
Half Term - 24th October - 28th October  
Thursday 3rd November – Paolo Loraso Christmas Photo’s 
Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Party.
Friday 16th December Autumn term ends.
Friday 23rd December - Christmas Jumper day.
Friday 23rd December the nursery closes at 6pm for Christmas.
Tuesday 3rd January 2022 Nursery re opens.

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the new children who have started the nursery.  We hope that you have an enjoyable time at the nursery and make lots of new friends!
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We are committed to continuous improvement and would like to ask you about your experience of the nursery.  We are open to any suggestions that you could make to enhance your child’s experience
Thank you for your continuing support.
Helen and all the team.

Outdoor Clothing
Please can you provide your child with suitable clothing for playing in the garden – all rooms at some point of the day will spend time outside in the garden, please ensure that all coats / wellies are labelled with your child’s name to avoid items getting mislaid.

Fees
Fees to be paid on time, any parent that falls behind may have their child’s place cancelled. For funded only children - lunch money must be paid weekly on the first day of your child‘s attendance, and full fees will be charged unless the nursery is informed of any absence in advance
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